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Include Beth Hillel Temple’s Annual Campaign in your Hanukah and End-of-Year Gift Giving 

Dear Temple Members and Friends of the Congregation 

Are you stumped for gift ideas for people in your life? Here is an idea for your holiday giving! Honor 
someone (or yourself) with a gift to the Beth Hillel Temple Annual Campaign.  Those whom you honor 
will be sent a card from Beth Hillel Temple recognizing your gift. If not a gift for someone dear to you, 
how about giving a gift to the temple for all it does for you and your family. We have much to be 
thankful for at Beth Hillel Temple. 

● Our shabbat services led by Rabbi Margulis accompanied by a core of soloists are inspiring.  
● We look forward to Rabbi Hannah Wallick joining us as our settled rabbi this summer. 
● We can be proud of our vibrant religious school where temple members dedicate themselves 

to teach our youth. 
● For such a small temple we have an incredibly broad range of programming, social groups, 

education opportunities, and events. 
● Key to our strength in serving Kenosha and surrounding communities is our welcoming, highly 

involved, and diverse congregation.  

It is the generous financial support of our members that provides the funds needed to allow our small 
congregation to provide the programs and services of a much larger congregation. 

As you consider your end-of-year giving, please consider supporting Beth Hillel Temple. Every 
donation, no matter how small, will make a significant impact.  
 

Contributions can be made easily on the temple’s website at https://www.bethhillel.net/ and click on 
Contribute to the Annual Fund. Complete the form including the dedication dropdown. Alternatively, 
you may mail a check to Beth Hillel Temple with the completed form below. 

 

Eileen Anderson - President 
Beth Hillel Temple Leadership Council    

  

https://www.bethhillel.net/.re
https://bethhillel.shulcloud.com/payment.php?donation_type_id=6274024&num_payments=-1


 

 

 
Rabbi Bonnie Margulis 
Rabbi Dena A. Feingold- Emerita 

6050 Eighth Avenue   Kenosha, WI 53143 
262-654 2716      ofice@bethhillel.net 

Beth Hillel Temple Annual Fund Campaign 
 
Please complete the form below for each dedication pr complete the donation online at 
https://www.bethhillel.net/ 

Donor Information 

Name:  ________________________________________ 

 Address:  ______________________________________ 

City, State, Zipcode:  _____________________________ 

Phone:  _______________________________________ 

Email Address:  _________________________________ 
 

 

 

Dedication Information  
 

Dedication: _____________________________________________________________ 

 ______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Name:  ________________________________________ 

 Address:  ______________________________________ 

City, State, Zipcode:  _____________________________ 

 

Donation Amount: __________________________________ 
 
Mail check and completed form to  
Beth Hillel Temple 
6050 Eight Ave 
Kenosha, WI 53143 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Your donation is tax-deductible. No goods or services were provided in whole or in part for this contribution other than 

intangible religious benefits. Federal ID No. 39-0826291 

https://www.bethhillel.net/

